

Northwest Neighborhood 2



Spring 2005

Next Meeting: Thursday, April 28 7 pm Franklin School

Northwest Neighborhood Association Vancouver, Washington

- Jennifer Vail, President 904-0761
- Leonard Bauhs, Vice President
- Marguerite Matusak, Secretary/Treasurer
- Carol Devenir-Moore, Newsletter Production
- Terry Eccles-Pettet, Newsletter Distribution
- Fred Bateman, Transportation Representative
- Nancy Helget, Meeting Coordinator
- Tom Knappenberger, Email Coordinator

Spring Meeting

It's time again to join your neighbors for some "Talk of the town" – what's going on in our neighborhood and in our community.

Please join us for the spring meeting of the Northwest Neighborhood Association on Thursday, April 28.

Ginger Metcalf, Executive
Director of Identity Clark
County, will share with us
proposals for new projects from
the waterfront to uptown
Vancouver.

We'll also hear about a proposal for sidewalks on Lincoln Ave. and get an update on the situation of the dilapidated, burnt bridge in Burnt Bridge Creek.

Also we will honor Chuck Ray, our devoted newsletter delivery coordinator for many years, who passed away in February.

Bring your ideas for our summer picnic, and put the date on your calendar: Saturday, July 16. See you, April 28!

Notes from our January meeting

An appreciative audience heard presentations by Elson Strahan and Arch Miller, about the exciting plans for our city by a partnership between the Vancouver National Historical Reserve Trust, the City of Vancouver, the National Park Service, the U.S. Army and private industry. Plans include new businesses and public use of the large historic area including Officers Row, the Army Barracks, Pearson Air Park and the Water Resources Center.

Also, the Dept. of Defense has selected Vancouver as one of six cities across the nation to host a tribute to those who served our nation in World War II. The celebrations August 25-28, 2005, will mark the 60th anniversary of the end of World War II.

Volunteers are needed in many areas during the festivities. For more information, call the Trust at 992-1825